
Help for Today; Hope for Tomorrow

HARFORD COUNTY

1015 Pulaski Highway
Joppa, MD 21085

P: 301-997-1300 | F: 814-946-1260

Short-Term & Long-Term Inpatient Services
Walden in Harford County is a certified inpatient treatment
program serving adult men in need of short- or long-term
inpatient substance use treatment and co-occurring
treatment for substance use and mental health disorders.
Located in Joppa, Maryland, the program is situated in a
quiet, semi-rural setting. Inpatient treatment is geared to
each individual's needs and staff includes medical
professionals, a counseling team led by master's level
clinicians, and peers with life experience in managing
substance use.

Walden in Harford County offers:
Recovery education and counseling
Support in managing recovery after discharge
Family education and support
Weekly family visits

Since 1973, Walden has grown and evolved to meet the needs of individuals
and families in southern Maryland with behavioral health issues and crisis
concerns. Today, we offer a full continuum of substance use inpatient and
outpatient treatment options, mental health therapy and recovery support. Our
programs are licensed by the state of Maryland and accredited by CARF.

About Us

Walden accepts Maryland Medicaid and
most commercial medical insurances.

PyramidWalden.com

Medication Assisted Treatment (MAT)
Co-occurring Capable with Psychiatric Support




